
New  Annual  Reporting  for
Strata – Have Your Say!
NSW Government wants to introduce new annual reporting to meet
strata communities’ needs and protect consumers. They need
your feedback…

https://muellers.com.au/annual-reporting-for-strata-schemes/
https://muellers.com.au/annual-reporting-for-strata-schemes/

